
This serves to advise you that the record date for
the purpose of shareholders who may attend the
Extra Ordinary General Meetings of Radio Jamaica
Limited and The Gleaner Company Ltd on 
Wednesday, December 30, 2015 and Thursday, 
January 7, 2016 has been set for the close of 
business on Monday, December 28, 2015. 

You are encouraged to check with your brokers if
you trade after December 21, as trades after this
date may not appear on the registers of 
shareholders to be used at the meetings.

If you have enquiries regarding the meetings
please contact our respective company 
secretaries:

Mr. Stephen Greig
Radio Jamaica Limited

32 Lyndhurst Road
Kingston 5
733-2610

stephen.greig@rjrgroup.com 
or 

marie.lawrence@rjrgroup.com

Mrs. Shena Stubbs-Gibson
The Gleaner 

Company Limited
7 North Street, Kingston 

932-6053
shena.stubbs@gleanerjm.com 

or 
marva.walker@gleanerjm.com

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS


